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We have one chance to protect our forests, streams and habitats and once they are 

gone, they are gone and will never be the same. Our forests do not belong to us, they 

belong to those who have yet to come. Therefore, I oppose HB 3103 because it is the 

right thing to do!  

 

Jody Cunningham 

Lane County, Oregon 


